
 
 
 

 

 

 

Click here to enter recipient name and address, 
max 5 lines. 

Kemi Baugh  
Project Officer  

New Homes Development Team 
Housing and Modernisation  

Kemi.baugh@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 07984-512-476 

Date: 24 August 2020 

Ref: ANNMOSSCBFLYER 

Dear xxx 

Ann Moss Community Brief Flyer 

As you are aware Southwark Council have acquired the former St Olaves hospital No 1 
Ann Moss Way in February 2019, and plan to turn it into new homes for local people in 
housing need.  

The New Homes Development team have set up a Project Group of members whom live 
in the area and have held two workshops with the Project Group in order to develop a 
Community Brief.  

The Community Brief is a document that contains details of the views and aspirations of 
residents regarding proposals for developing new council homes on the council’s site. This 
document which will go to our architects once they have been appointed in order for them 
to design the new homes taking into account residents views and concerns.  

I have enclosed a copy of the Community Brief flyer which captures the key points of the 
community brief for your information and a copy is on the Commonplace consultation hub 
for you to also view https://annmossway.commonplace.is/.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Kemi Baugh  
Project Officer  

https://annmossway.commonplace.is/

